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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be March 11 at the Senior Center.  It begins with dinner at 6:30 p.m.  Our program will be 
on the Cope Environmental Center .  Remember, if you've made reservations for the meal you are responsible 
for the cost if you don't show up!

 

Lions hear of Reid Hospital Volunteer Services 

Krista Thornsberry, Director of Reid Volunteer Services spoke to members 
of  the Lions Club Monday evening,  February 25th,  at  the regular  dinner 
meeting.   19 members were present.
Krista began as director in 2007 and Reid has over 400 volunteers.  The 
Program was started in 1948.  Applications for volunteers are available on 
line or on paper applications at the hospital.
 
Lion Joe Elstro conducted the business meeting and Jim Howell reported 
that all things are ready for the Awards Banquet on April 8th. This Banquet 
will take place at the high school cafetorium and the community is invited to 

attend.
 
President Elstro also read several letters of thanks to the club members from groups and events which the Lions 
Club supported.
 
A report of the Leo Club was given by Advisor Pam Tidrow.  She stated that the club is in transition at the present  
time and that Matt Sparks is acting President of the Club.

             <  From Santa Bob
                       to
         Easter Bunny Bob >

  Happy Easter!

Future meetings and events
March 25 – To be announced

April 8 - Community Awards Program, Senior Center
May 13 - Sam & Ruth Neff, Iran
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